
 

 

Technical Advisory Bulletin 
 

For more information on these or other DSC products, e-mail info@dsc.com  
or contact your DSC Account Representative. 

 
Date: Friday, December 14, 2007    Number: 2007-003 
 
To: US Sales Channel 

 
 
 
 
This is to advise you that DSC has recently started shipping the GS3055-I USA with version 
3.01 firmware. This new version firmware addresses a potential issue apparent on some 
regional GSM networks within the United States.   
 
If the network carrier sends a command to detach or tear-down the IP connection, the 
GS3055-I USA could detach from the network and may not re-attach. The result could be 
delayed or missed communications to the central station.    

 
If you have been experiencing these conditions we recommend that you upgrade to version 
3.01. If you have any questions, please contact your local DSC sales representative. 
 
 We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
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